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June 9, 1980

Mr. Tom Creighton
TFT Incorporated
Eastern Office
1355 Jeanette Way
Southampton, Pennsylvania 18966
Dear Mr. Creighton:

Thank you for the EBS equipment information enclosed with your
May 22, 1980 letter *o Harold Denton. You may wish to send similar
information to Mr. Shelacn Schwartz, Acting Direitor. Division of
Radiological Emergency Preparedness, Federal Emergency Management

Agency.

Sincerely,
7 .
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Brian K. Grimes, Program Director
1ergency Preparedness Program Office
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation




